
Pirate 
Alert

The Pirate Alert system is for reporting 
bullying, harassment and social issues. 

The purpose of the reporting system is 
to give students a systematic, simple 
way to report their concerns to the 
administration on their campus. 

Campus administrators will get an email 
notifying them that an alert has been 
submitted. The Pirate Alert is another 
tool that helps us provide the best 
support possible to our students.

Report Bullying Here


